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Notice To Mariners 
 

03/15 

 

Rothesay Harbour 

 

EXCESSIVE SPEED 

 
Mariners are advised that it is an offence to proceed at excessive speed where 
damage, or risk of damage caused by wash or displacement can occur. 

 
Caution should be exercised when approaching or within Rothesay Harbour. 
Speed should be adjusted to be as slow as reasonably practical, for safe 

navigation and manoeuvrability. 
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Harbour Master 

Rothesay 
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